
  

  

Save the Date! 

Bulldogs Rugby 
NEWSLETTER 

U14 Festival  
July 10th  

International Match  

July 15th   

The U14 girls will 
host their first ever 

festival at Mary 
Anne Sills!   

Saranac Lake 
July 29th – July 31st   

6:30pm – U16 & 
U18 boys will host 

Worthing High 
School from the 

United Kingdom.  

J U N E 	 2 0 1 6 	

Senior Bulldogs 

Congratulations to the following juniors on making the Rugby Ontario 

Provincial Fifteens Hub Teams (we apologize if we missed anyone): 

U15 Boys: Frank Vreugdenhil and Wyatt Vreugdenhil. U16 Boys: 

Matt Genereaux, Nathan Pinder, and Carson Waite. U17 Boys: Troy 

Farrar and Cameron Marineau. U16 Girls: Johanna deWitt, Hanna 

Fitzgerald, Paige O’Gorman, Sophie Simard, Nadia Stinson, and 

Addison Walker. U18 Girls: Lauryn Bons and Taryn McLachlan.  

The senior women 

are a perfect 6-and-0 

this season and will 

put their unbeaten 

streak on the line 

vs. the second place 

Cobourg Saxons on 

Tuesday, July 5th. 

The men’s seconds’ 

team is a perfect 4-

and-0 and the men’s 

firsts are 2-and-2 on 

the season. They will 

have another crack 

at the Bay Street Pigs 

when they travel 

there on July 9th.                   

The old boys beat Kingston by a score of 

45-15 to kick-off the 40th anniversary 

festivities on June 30th under the lights!                                 

Congratulations to Katie Svoboda for 

earning her first cap with Rugby Canada 

in their convincing 52-17 win over 

England! Canada will face USA at 7pm 

on July 5th.  Good luck to Sara Svoboda 

who has been named to the Maple Leafs 

squad who will take on the USA All-

Americans on July 5th.  

Junior Bulldogs 
The U14 Boys learned a lot in their season opener on June 25th against 

Kingston and are excited for their game in Oshawa on July 9th. The U16 

Boys started their season against a very skilled Cobourg team, losing 62-

22. They are looking forward to traveling to Lindsay for their next match 

on July 9th. The U16 Girls Red team travelled to Peterborough last week 

and beat the Pagans by a score of 46-15. The U16 Girls Black team, the 

U18 Girls, and the U18 Boys all kick-off their seasons on Wednesday, 

July 6th, while the U14 Girls kick-off their season on July 10th.  

The U14 girls & boys are still accepting registrations for the season.           

Link for Registration: bulldogsrugby.com/regInstruct.asp 

Old Boys - Stay tuned 

for more details 
about the 

tournament!   

 


